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SPECIAL ORDER
NO. 2004- 4(|

Republic of the Philippines

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Tel Nos. (632) 929-66-26 to 29+ (632) 929-62-52
929-66-20 * 929-66-33 to 35
929-70-41t0 43 [U[ on 2804

SUBJECT: CREATION OF A TECHNICAL WORKING GROUP TO
PLAN FOR THE CONDUCT OF A MEETING ON WOMEN
IN FORESTRY IN ASIA IN PREPARATION FOR THE
PARTICIPATION OF THE PHILIPPINES TO THE FIFTH
CONFERENCE OF THE UNITED NATION FORUM ON
FORESTS (UNFFS5) IN 2005

In the interest of the service and in preparation for the participation of the Philippines to
the UNFF5 Conference in 2005, a Technical Working Group is hereby created to initiate
and plan for a meeting on Women in Forestry in Asia this year, to wit:

Chairperson -
Co-Chairpersons

Members -

Asst. Director Neria A. Andin, FMB
For. Juliet Texon, PDED, DENR
Ms. Yolanda Gomez, PPD, DENR
Ms. Remedios Blaquera, FMB

Mr. Roberto Oliveros, FMB

Mrs. Juanita Bautista, FMB

Dr. Monina Uriarte, ERDB

Ms. Monette Santos, ERDB

Ms. Llarina Mojica, PDED, PPSO
Ms. Gloria Ramirez, PAWB

The Technical Working Group should come-up with proposals for the Meeting on
Women in Forestry in Asia for submission to the UNFF Secretariat in coordination with
the Women Care Association of Nigeria (WOCAN) not later than 15 July 2004.

All expenses to be incurred in the preparatory meetings shall be charged to GAD funds of
the TWG’s respective offices, subject to the existing accounting and auditing rules and

regulations.

This Order takes effect immediately.

ROLANDO L. METIN
Undersecretary for Management and Technical Services






